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Minutes of the General Meeting held Dec. 5, 2012 for the 

 Central Fraser Valley Chapter of the Vintage Car Club of Canada 

Meeting was opened at 7:35 P. M. by President Gordon Taylor.  

New cars:  Casey Van Gool reported he has purchased a 1955 Ford Crown Victoria and 
John Jackman has obtained a 1959 Mercedes Benz, Gordon informed John that the 
Mercedes club meets elsewhere. 

Rumor has it that Ivan has been a big winner at the casino. 

Previous month’s minutes:  moved by Ivan Catchpaw and seconded by John Jackman 
to accept as published in the Crankshaft Journal, carried. 

Treasurer’s report:  Treasurer Jean Smith gave the treasurer’s report. 

Correspondence:  A & W coupon, KMS catalog and Rick Unger brought some catalogs 
for members for Chevrolet and GMC pickups. 

50/50 draw:  $85.50 won by Glenn Irwin. 

Membership:  Rick Unger reported we have 55 members paid to date. 

Name tag draw:  won by Stu Campbell, not present. 

Gordon thanked the committee that put on the children’s Christmas party and reported 
the party had been a great success. 

Elections:  John Jackman handled the elections for the 2013 executive and directors.  
The complete slated was elected by acclimation.  They are as follows. 

President – Gordon Taylor 

Vice president – Rick Unger 

Secretary – Robin Ferenczi 

Treasurer – Jean Smith 

Directors – Leroy Clingwall, Al Kuhn, Earl Smith, David Graham, Bob Ferenczi, Terry 
Johnson, George Coupland, Peter Quimet, and new director Don Warren. 

Moved by John Jackman and seconded by Ray Lamb to fix the number of directors at 
nine, carried. 
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Gordon thanked each of the members who are not directors but have an appointed 
(volunteer) position. They are as follows; 

Ken Pasaluko – coffee person. 

Jack Woolard and Ray Lamb - co-chairs for the 2014 May Tour. 

Rick Unger – membership and club correspondent. 

Ray Lamb – governor – (elected position for one more year). 

Jean Clingwall – sunshine person and membership record keeper. 

Richard Heyman – computer person for the website. 

George  Coupland and Leroy Clingwall – activities. 

Old Business; May Tour, Jack Woolard reported on the progress to date, facilities are 
arranged and in January accommodation will be looked after.  After a name is chosen 
there will be a contest for a logo design. 

New business; John Jackman reported on his meeting with the Otter Co-op 
management.  The outcome being the Chapter will have a two day event on April 27 
and 28, 2013 which is a Saturday and Sunday.  The event will be a car display and the 
members will cook hotdogs etc. 

 The following members volunteered to work on the committee for this event; Joe and 
Jeannette Wright, Frank and Cathy Nicolette, Ray and Linda Lamb, Bob and Robin 
Ferenczi, Linda Mills, Hazel Coupland, Diane Hanson, Willie Wright, Ron Eyben, Glenn 
and Janice Irwin, Barry Bollman, Al and Robin Kuhn, Leo Ferraro, Terry and Donna 
Johnson, Al and Cindy Ganske, Roy and Sue Shull and Dave and Lucy Gmur. 

Events; Christmas party, George reported he has sold about 130 tickets, the Bradner 
Hall is decorated and the table arrangement is organized.  Happy hour commences at 
4:30, dinner 5:30 to 7:00 with dancing after. Door prizes, tooney toss and 50/50 tickets 
are arranged.  DO NOT FORGET DONATIONS FOR THE FOOD BANK. 

Jack Woolard and Gordon Taylor spoke about the Mission Christmas Parade.  They 
reported that it is a very good parade lasting about 2 hours and being Friday Dec. 6. 

Leroy spoke on the Boxing Day parade; leaves the Auto Mall on Mt. Lehman road at 
11:00 A.M. with an approximate 1 hour tour ending at Leroy and Jean’s home (2048 
Orchard Drive, Abbotsford) for coffee.  
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George and Leroy have arranged for a garage tour to Mr. Henry Millar’s car, sign and 
gas pump collection.  To be held on Sunday January 20, 2013.  The location is 11055 
McSween Road, Chilliwack (Fairfield Island). More details to follow. 

For the good or the organization:  Ladies breakfast and men’s coffee will be Wednesday 
the 19th. 

Don Warren thanked the chapter for being part of Father’s Day in the Park for the last 
21 years. 

Rick Unger thanked Gordon for remaining on as President for another year.  Gordon at 
this time gave notice to the club that this would absolutely be his last year. 

Rick Unger moved that the chapter join the SVABC for $50, seconded by Linda Mills, 
carried. 

Frank Nicolette had jokes from the Good Morning Sunshine flyer and from Rod Miller in 
Big Valley, Alberta. 

Ivan Catchpaw moved for adjournment at 8:50. 

Respectfully submitted, Leroy Clingwall, Secretary. 

                                                          

 

 

 

 

Internet 

Richard Heyman is doing a great job with our website.  To access it go to the bar on top 

of the internet page and type in  www.vccc.com , which should bring up the Vintage Car 

Club of Canada website, then click on Chapters A-M and then onto Central Fraser 

Valley. Work your way through the different headings. If you have something  you would 

like to contribute or would like to see on the site, please contact Richard Heyman.  

 

 

 

http://www.vccc.com/
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Equipment Inventory 

 

Over the years the club has purchased a variety of items like signs, canopies, coffee 

making equipment and many other things. We, the present executive, do not know what 

we own or where it is located. This would save us from making  

Gord Taylor Fold up canopies, projector 

 

Ken Pasaluko Coffee making equipment 

 

Frank Nicolette PA System 

 

Lois Wilson Scrapbooks 

 

Terry Johnson or Art 

Hoock 

Photo albums, Rainy Day Book 

 

Ron Eyben Approx. 30 pink traffic vests, 14 traffic cones, 2 tent 

canopies, a 4’x4’ coroplast with  Vintage Car Club emblem, 

12 sets magnetic chapter door signs, Road signs for Old 

Car Sunday, materials for lining park for Old Car Sunday. 

 

Stu Campbell Valve cover race track 

 

Rick Unger Club Banners 

 

Bob Ferenczi Projector Screen 

 Club Portable Radios 

  

 

You can contact me at earlsmith@telus.net        or 604-864-9849 

 

 

 

 

mailto:earlsmith@telus.net
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Good and Welfare 

 

December Meeting was our AGM and elections were held with the following results:  

 

President,   Gordon Taylor  Vice President        Rick Unger   

Secretary  Robyn Fereniczi    Treasurer    Jean Smith               

Vintage  Car Reporter   Rick Unger  Sunshine Person Jean Clingwall     

Governor   Ray Lamb       Computer Liaison    Richard Heyman   

 

Directors:  George Coupland  Earl Smith  Bob Fereniczi      

Terry Johnson David Graham Frank Nicolette Leroy Clingwall       

Don Warren   Al Khun  Peter Quimet 

 

 

 

 

May 2015 Tour Committee 

Chairman  Jack Woolard  Co- Chair  Ray Lamb  

Secretary  Linda Lamb   Treasurer  Susan Shull 

Registration  Jean Clingwall  Catering  George Coupland 

Road tours  Leroy Clingwall    Art & Vicky Hoock 

Goodie bags  Robyn Ferenczi  Ladies Events   Lilah Warren 

Fundraising  Diane & Willie Wright Tech Session   Don Warren 

 

 



 

7 
 

Needs and Leads 

 

Wanted 

Horn Button for 1926 “T” Canadian built  Frank Nicolette 604-853-4643 

Carter Carburetor  style “YH” side draft  Irv Janzen  604-823-7270 

1951 Pontiac Coupe “6”    Ian Newby  604-856-8072 

1938 – 40 GM locking door handle & trunk lock handle for locks only   

        Leroy Clingwall 604-859-

4539 

1929 “T” Bumper Brackets front & back  Frank Nicolette 604-853-4643 

1976-79   Volkswagen Westvalia   Terry Johnson 604-625-5997 

1928 Model a motor ....running   Dave Brownlee 604-856-5288 

Shop Compressor     Larry Allanson 604-837-1225 

 

 

 

For Sale  

1971 Chev Impala Convertible, license & running....1968 Impala Convertible, needs    

work, come look & we can talk       

Dave Wilson  604-856-8218 

1941 Ford std Coupe, ......1947 Merc Convert,.... 1946 Ford PU           
        Roger Abriel          604-746-
2458 

2 – 1941 Studebakers, one Skyway   Don Warren  604-463-
4290 

Buffalo Coat..large size..$2250.00,......  McGlaughlin  Cutter    $2500.00 

Leroy Clingwall 604-859-4537 

1930 Cadllac 353, side mount. Sedan $5000. Don Warren  604-463-4290 
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1930 Chevrolet 4 dr sedan  $15000.00 Henry   604-864-0508 

1947 Ford grille, dash, body & mechanical parts   $285.00, 1930 Ford Model A,   
Murray Body 4 dr. many extra parts $2800.00        John Jackman 
 604-534-1855   

1938 – 48 Cadillac LaSalle mechanical parts (extra chassis)                        Leroy 
Clingwall                       604-859-4537 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Christmas Party Sunday December 16th Bradner Hall   5305 Bradner Road  

Happy Hour: 4 – 5:50 Pm  Dinner  5:30 – 7 PM   

Dance, Fun, Games : 5:30 – 11 PM   

DON’T FORGET DONATIONS TO THE FOOD BANK 

 

January 20th Garage Tour to Henry Millar’s collection......11055 McSween Rd., 

Chilliwack. More details to follow. 

 

 

Ladies Breakfast 

Ladies breakfast meeting will be held on December 19th, at the ABC Restaurant on 

Marshall Road at 9:30 am. Any Questions call Linda Lamb at 604-857-5018. All club 

ladies welcome. 

 

Men’s Coffee 

Coffee will be held at Leroy & Jean’s house on December 19th, with a 9:30 am 

start....2048 Orchard Drive, Abbotsford.  


